

THE CONSTRUCTION CORNER

THE OFFICIAL NEWSLETTER FOR PVN CONSTRUCTION

February 5, 2021

DEMO WEEK AT THE CORRIGAN

The Corrigan entrance underwent demolition this week. The plan for renovation includes moving the entrance closer to the Lifestyle Fitness Center.

The Corrigan will receive a renovated entrance and great room. Other demolitions in the Corrigan include the Spa Café, great room, auditorium and mailroom.

As the building continues to undergo further renovation, we will continue to provide updates and pictures the show the status of the project.









#QTNAQUESTIONS THAT NEED ANSWERS: BY JARRED RICHARDSON

Will there be an electric vehicle charge station added on campus?



Yes, research is underway on the ideal spot outside of the Hawthorne garage.

Yes, there will be two elevators that service the Hawthorne garage.

Vol.12



WHAT TO EXPECT WHILE THEY'RE CONSTRUCTING

A Guide to Construction at PVN

FEBRUARY 8 - 12

- Contractors will continue to work on the drainage system for the Hawthorne garage.
- Contractors will spray under the Hawthorne garage slab to prevent termites and other insect infestation.
- Electricity and other systems will be shut off in the Corrigan building to make the area safe for demolition.
- Preparation for doors and windows will begin on the gatehouse.
- Programs will be held in the Corrigan Activity Room located in the hallway of the executive offices.
- To view previous issues of The Construction Corner, <u>click here.</u>
- <u>Click here</u> to watch a time-lapse of the last week of construction.

*All timelines are subject to change due to weather or other unforeseen circumstances.